
Hello,  
 
I wanted to send you the TCP revision for permit PRFUP20231610. See the email below 
regarding the change from nighttime to daytime work. Please let me know if you have any 
questions or need any additional information. 
 
Jeanette the PM met with the inspector and the city is now having them do 

this work during daytime hours.  (the current permit reflected night time 

hours). 

 

Her notes:  I met onsite with the GF and a City of Puyallup inspector a while 

ago. The GF said he wants to do this work during the day. Do to the 

complexity of the work and the location of the pole, for crew safety, he 

wants to do it during the day. The inspector said she didn't have a problem 

with that and said she would "add some notes" to the current permit. 
 

Since this is right at Maplewood Elementary School, it would need to be done 

during the day on a weekend while school is out. 
 

The TCP has been updated and uploaded into SAP showing detour routes now 

needed for this job.  It needs to be updated and approved from the City to 

reflect daytime work. 

 
Thank you,  
Jill Honeysett 
Regional Permit Specialist 
206-231-9289 

 
 


